BOGAZICI UNIVERSITY
DEPARTMENT QOF INDUSTRIAL ENGINEERING

Takeshi Utsumi, Ph.D., P.E.,
Chairman, GLOSAS/USA
43-23 Colden Street, Flushing, NY 11355-5913, U.S.A.

October 1 2007

Dear Prof. Utsumi:

This letter is to inform you that, as Bogazigi University Industrial Engineering
Department and SESDYN laboratory, we are interested participating in your Global
Socio-Economic-Energy-Environment Development (GSEEED) project. This is
certainly an important and potentially useful project. I can personally contribute in
building system dynamics simulation models and in systems thinking/system
dynamics training activities.

We are looking forward to working with you in this project.

Truly yours,

Yaman Barlas, Ph.D.

Chair,

Industrial Engineering Department,
SESDYN laboratory.
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